
BUSINESS AND FINANCE 

July 17, 2017 

Fred R. Morton & Evelyn K. Morton 
12602 South Villa Avenue 
Oklahoma City, OK 73170 

Dear Fred & Evelyn: 

This letter o f consent is being provided by the Board of Regents of the University of Oklahoma on 
behalf of Cameron University to you pursuant to Section 73.3517(a) of the rules of the Federal 
Communications Commission ("FCC") with regard to the proposed contingent modification 
application for FM Translator Station K261CR at Chickasha, Oklahoma. 

Cameron University has agreed to sell you F M Translator Station K261CR. As part of the FCC 
assignment process, you wish to modify K261CR. This consent letter is provided by Cameron 
University to allow the filing of the K261CR contingent modification application by you, in your 
name as the applicant, once the K261CR assignment application is on file with the FCC. 

The foregoing statements are true, and are made under the penalty of perjury. 

Sincerely, 

Ninette Carter 
Vice President for Business and Finance 
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